
Here is what we are learning about next week:

● English – Writing letters of apology, from Jack to the giant. 
● Handwriting - All ascender letters: t, d, f, h, k, l, b, i, j 
● Phonics - /e/ written as ‘ea’ as in deaf, /w/ written as ‘wa’ as in wasp and /u/ written as ‘o’ as in some.
● Maths - 
● Science -  Learning about trees; parts, functions and how to age a tree.
● Geography -  Learning about the different territories and climate of Australia.
● RE - Learning about  the Jewish celebration of Shabbat and the traditions of the important meal they share.
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Reading 

This week’s reading tip: When children find stories they love, 

it gives then the confidence and motivation to try more 

challenging books. “If we can raise children with an intrinsic 

love of reading, it leads to an indelible desire to learn,” says 

the National Literacy Trust.

Reminder:
Please ensure you have chosen your child's lunch, on the Parent Pay website, 
before they come to school. 

Spellings  

These spellings will be given to the children, 

and will be on Spelling Shed,  on Tuesday 11th 

May and will be tested the Tuesday 18th May. 

- meat - house

- heat - they

- seat - me

- feet - my

- greeting - be

Please ensure that your spelling record card 

gets sent in on a Friday (in your child’s 

reading folder), so we can complete it. 



Parents Evening
Please ensure you have booked a meeting with your class teacher on the School Cloud website:

Thecoppice.schoolcloud.co.uk  

If you are having any difficulties with this please contact your class teacher via email.

Targets
The children will be bringing their targets home 

today (Friday). Please have a look at these with 

your child. Please have these with you for you 

Parents Evening appointment and your class 

teacher will discuss these with you. 

 Knowledge Organisers
In recent weeks we have sent Knowledge 

Organisers for Geography and Science home. 

These are for you to keep at home (they do not 

have to come into school in reading folders). Please 

use them at home to assist your child in learning 

the vocabulary for each topic. 

Purple Mash 

In ICT lessons we have been creating ebooks, something the children are thoroughly 

enjoying! 

To help your child with this they could practice, by making their own ebook on Purple Mash, at 

home. 

Website:
www.coppice.wocs.sch.uk

Contact:
01564 826709

Email:
office.coppice.worcs.sch.uk

If you log on to Purple Mash, 

search ‘create a story’ and click 

on the second icon. Once 

opened click on ‘my simple story’ 

and your child can create their 

own story.

Again, if you have any questions 

about this, or need log in details, 

please contact your class 

teacher. 

http://thecoppice.schoolcloud.co.uk/

